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TITLE IX Policy 

 
 
Title IX of the federal Education Amendments of 1972 is the major federal statute prohibiting 
sex discrimination in education. All Delaware public schools and institutions of higher 
education receiving federal funding are required to adhere to Title IX. 

 
Title IX states: 

 
“No person in the United States shall, on the basis of sex, be excluded from 
participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any 
educational program or activity receiving federal assistance.” 

 

 
The Delaware Department of Education and all Delaware public school districts and charter 
schools are each required to have a Title IX coordinator to manage Title IX implementation and 
adherence. 

 
 
Delaware Military Academy’s Notice of Non-Discrimination 
The Delaware Military Academy does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its educational 

programs or activities as required by Title IX. To report grievances in relation to the Title IX standards, 

please follow the grievance policy available on DMA’s policies page of the website. Any questions 

should be directed to the Title IX Coordinator, Kenneth Gatson. 

 
Kenneth Gatson 

kenneth.gatson@dma.k12.de.us 
(302) 998-0745 
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THE DELAWARE MILITARY ACADEMY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER. IT DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, RELIGION, 
NATIONAL ORIGIN, SEX, SEXUAL ORIENTATION, GENDER IDENTITY, MARITAL STATUS, DISABILITY, AGE, GENETIC INFORMATION, HOUSING/HOMELESS 

STATUS, VETERAN STATUS IN EMPLOYMENT, OR ITS PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES. 


